From: John Holic

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 5:22 PM

To: Newell Hill <newell@keys44kids.org>

Cc: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>; Heather Taylor <HTaylor@Venicegov.com>
Subject: Re: Pianos on Parade

Dear Newell,

| will place this information on our agenda in January and see If there is interest from City
Council.

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year,

John Holic

Mayor, City of Venice

From: noreply@salesforce.com <noreply@salesforce.com> on behalf of Newell Hill
<newell@keys44kids.org>

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 4:54 PM

To: John Holic

Subject: Pianos on Parade

Good afternoon John, my name is Newell Hill and | am the Founder & Program Director for a
non-profit called Keys 4/4 Kids. We are a charity that accepts donated pianos from the public in
order to support local arts programming for kids. (www.keys44kids.org)

One of our programs, Pianos on Parade, provides pianos to classrooms for students to paint.
After the pianos are painted, they are placed in outdoor locations for the public to play and
enjoy.

I'm wondering if you or maybe someone you know may be interested in learning more about
hosting one of these Pianos on Parade pianos?

(Although we are based in the Midwest, we are able to offer this program anywhere in the
country.)

Newell Hill, Founder & Program Director

Keys 4/4 Kids

651-343-4703



